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The 2014 Southern Conference softball tournament will be held in Greensboro, N.C., May 7-10
on the campus of UNCG, the league office announced Wednesday.

      

  

  

UNCG will host the tournament at UNCG Softball Stadium for the second consecutive season
and for the third time since it was built in 2006. It was also the site of the 2007 SoCon
tournament.

  

  

Fans can watch the 2014 SoCon softball tournament for free on SoConTV through
SoConSports.com, while the May 10 championship game will air on ESPN3 at 1 p.m.

  

  

The confirmation of the softball championship site finalizes the Southern Conference
championship schedule for 2013-14.

  

  

For more information including schedules, brackets and championship history, check out the
softball championship page on SoConSports.com.
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